
To: Carlos De Los Santos 
E-Mail: carlos.delossantos@eadstelecom-na.com
From: Anthony Serafini 
Date: January 29, 2004

Subject:   Coordinations for 0273-EX-PL-2004
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

Our spectrum coordination branch indicates that the use of 1500.25 MHz will require 
coordination prior to authorization with the Mid-Atlantic Area Frequency Coordinator (AFC), 
Patuxent River, MD, (contact person is Mike Ryan at 301-342-1532 x1194).  Also coordination 
with the Aerospace and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council, (contact person is Darryl 
Holtmeyer at 314-233-1117).  After you have completed this coordination, please submit the 
documentation so that we can proceed with the process to obtain government clearance for 
operation on this frequency.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
January 29, 2004 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   2840


